Special Police Contract Review Meeting 5-31-19 scheduled for 9:00 a.m.
Agenda posted 5-14-19; Meeting opened at 9:17 a.m.
 
- The following Council members were in attendance:
	Mayor Mary Norell
	Aldermen Larry Koch
	Aldermen Jason Steury
	Alderwomen Barbara Pate
	Alderwomen MaryAnne Manring
		
-City staff members present:
	City Superintendent, Raymond Heryford
             City Attorney, Peter Lee 
             City Clerk, Vanessa Harper

Manring motioned, seconded by Koch, carried; to approve the Special Police Contract Review Meeting Agenda for 5-31-19.  Unanimously approved.  
	
A lengthy dialogue ensued regarding the current police contract and the various approaches to police protection for the City of Stockton.   Different ideas were presented and discussed however no motions or decisions were made except to continue pursuing accurate numbers from the County relating to providing police protection to the City and assembling our own police protection proposal to present to the County.   

Manring motioned, seconded by Pate, carried; to close the Special Police Contract Review Meeting at 10:27 am.  Approved with the following votes: Koch-yes, Steury-yes, Manring-yes, Pate-Yes. None: No. None: Absent.						


Mary Norell, Mayor

__________________________



ATTESTED: Vanessa Harper, City Clerk

___________________________
